
Happy Hours Preschool, Reg Charity 1030668  

Broadfield Youth & Community Centre, Broadfield, Crawley 

Tel: 01293 519060 email:happyhourspreschool@yahoo.co.uk 
 

Welcome back everyone, hoping you had a great half term break. 

We apologise for not getting out our newsletter back in January, the first 

half term of the year has ran away with us! Please note we will have termly 

consultations week commencing 20th March 2023, please speak to your 

Key worker to book in a slot. Thank you. 

WORLD BOOK DAY – 2nd MARCH 2023 

We would love for your child to come into preschool 

on the 2nd March in their pyjamas and bring their 

favourite bedtime story.   

It will be lovely to share the stories 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Spring Term 

Pancake Day – 21st Feb 

World Book Day – 2nd Mar  

Red nose Day – 17th March  

Mother’s Day – 19th March  

Termly Consultations –  w/c 20th March 

Last Day of Term – 31st March 

Theatre Visit & End of Term Picnic 

Easter Holidays – 3rd – 14th April 

Back to Preschool – 17th April  

Committee Mtg – 28th April  

Bank Holidays – 1st May & 8th May 

Polling Day – 4th May (preschool closed) 

 

 

 

 

FARM TRIP – JULY 2023 

We are currently looking at our annual farm trip – with the 

suggestions being Godstone Farm, Bocketts Farm, and 

Washbrooks Farm. Please make your choice known on the 

facebook group post, we will go with the majority. Costs will 

range from £28 - £32 per parent/child.  Further details to follow. 

Red Nose Day 17th March 
We will NOT be fundraising in setting; 
however, we will celebrate this with 

activities, feel free to send in your 
child in something red and then make 
your own donations in your families.  

COMMITTEE MEETING 

The next Committee meeting is being held 
on  

Friday 28th April 2023 
at 

10.30am 
Refreshments are provided 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are excited to announce 
another theatre visit, they 

will come on the last day of 
term. (31st March) 

We will be inviting ALL 
Children and Parents into 

setting that day. 
We are then hoping to have 
an Easter Picnic to end the 

Spring Term. 
We are watching “Billy 

Beware” – more details to 
follow 

Snack Time 
At preschool, we 

encourage healthy eating. 
We request that you bring 

a piece of 
Fruit/Breadsticks/Cheese 

once or twice a week. 
 

We want to welcome new 

staff into the setting, for 

those who will remember 

Shannon she returned from 

Maternity Leave in January 

– welcome back. 

Also, a big welcome to 

Louise and Erica. 

Please say hello  


